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AnMed Health announces new chief compliance officer  
 
 

(Anderson, S.C. – Oct. 15, 2018) - Chris Briddell has joined AnMed Health as the new vice 
president and chief compliance officer. The current vice president and chief compliance officer 
Wanda Whitener is preparing to retire. 
 
“I've had a wonderful career at AnMed Health and have learned from everyone who works here. 
I'm especially proud to pass on to Chris a compliance program that is robust and thriving,” 
Whitener said. 
 
Briddell comes to AnMed Health from Adventist HealthCare in Gaithersburg, MD, where he 
was associate vice president for organizational integrity and internal audit. He is experienced in 
healthcare compliance, privacy, and auditing. He also served as director of corporate compliance 
and business ethics at the University of Maryland Medical System in Baltimore, MD.  
 
Briddell received a Master of Business Administration from Old Dominion University in 
Norfolk, VA. He holds a Bachelor of Science in accounting from Towson University in 
Townson, MD. 
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